
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Extends his Greetings to the Yazidis on the Occasion of
the Yazidi New Year

    Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, sent a cable of

greetings to the Emir of Yazidis in Iraq, Anwar Muawiya al-Amawi, on the occasion of the Yazidi

new year, on Wednesday, 15/4/2015.

    His eminence wished that this New Year would be a year of love, peace and safety, and hoped

that it witnesses the return of the displaced and kidnapped to their parents and regions as

well as the elimination of the forces of terrorism and crime.

Below the text of the cable:

In the Name of Allah, the Most Compassionate, the Most Merciful,

To the respectable Anwar Muawiya al-Amawi

The Emir of Yazidis in Iraq

 

Greetings,

    It is with great pleasure that we extend to you and through you to the Yazidis in Iraq our

heartfelt greetings and blessings on the occasion of the Yazidi New Year. We wish that your New

Year will be a year of love, peace and safety, and hope that it witnesses the return of the

noble Yazidi displaced and kidnapped individuals to their parents and regions to live in

security and peace, as well as the elimination of the forces of terrorism and crime who wanted

to inflict every sort of harm upon Iraq and its people.

 

With all due respect,

 

 

Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim

Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq 

Baghdad

25 Jumada Al Thani 1436 A.H.

15/4/2015 A.D.


